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CONTACT TO LEAVENWORTH FIRM 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and Jamls Pearson today announced that the 

Department has awarded a $930,018.00 contract to the Capital Electric Construction Co. 

of Kansas Inc., Leavenworth, for work at Fort Leavenworth. Work covered by the contract 

is expansion of the water system and modification of the electrical Distribution System. 
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